
Todd Creek Village
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

Proud to be your area water provider

10450 E. 159th Ct.  •  Brighton, CO 80602  •  303-637-0344  •  ToddCreekVillage.org

Delivering Quality Water Is Our Number One Goal

We have received questions recently about changes in the taste of our 

water, overall water quality, and what we are doing here at the Todd 

Creek Village Metro District to ensure that your drinking water is safe to 

consume. We can assure you that we are providing you with water that 

meets or exceeds EPA regulations for safe consumable water. Additionally, 

we are continually exploring ways of upgrading our system to ensure that 

we continue to bring you the best tasting quality water possible.

The sources of drinking water (both tap water and bottled water) include 

rivers, lakes, streams, ponds, reservoirs, springs, and wells. As water travels over the surface of the land or through the 

ground, it dissolves naturally occurring minerals and, in some cases, radioactive material, and can pick up substances  

resulting from the presence of animals or from human activity. Even after filtration and treatment to bring it to a safe  

and potable (drinkable) level, it may reasonably be expected to contain at least trace amounts of some contaminants. 

The presence of these trace amounts of contaminants does not necessarily indicate that the water poses a health  

risk. That said, some people, especially those with compromised immune systems such as individuals undergoing  

chemotherapy, persons who have undergone organ transplants, people with HIV-AIDS or other immune system  

disorders, some elderly, and infants can be particularly at risk of infections. These individuals may be more vulnerable  

to contaminants in drinking water than the general population, and should seek advice about drinking water from their 

health care providers. More information about contaminants and potential health effects can be obtained by calling  

the Environmental Protection Agency’s Safe Drinking Water Hotline (1-800-426-4791) or by visiting their website at:  

http://water.epa.gov/drink/contaminants.

For more information about your water quality and much more, 

be sure to check the FAQ section of our website.

TRANSPARENCY NOTICE: Board Meetings are held every 2nd Thursday at 2:00 pm  

at the Todd Creek Golf Club, 8455 Heritage Dr, Thornton, CO 80602.  

The public is always welcome.


